
 

IWA Newsletter - March 10, 2023

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

February Warriors of the MonthFebruary Warriors of the Month

Congratulations! These students and teacher were chosen because they exhibit
the trait of being IntellectualIntellectual.

Back row Back row (left to right): Cohen V., Yuri B., Diya G., Markian A., Gretchen J.
Front row Front row (left to right): Alex G., Anna L., Owen A.
Below: Below: Mr. Halusker, Myrosia H., Emma D.

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=51ypjDj1vJ0&fbclid=IwAR3eUC1rz_UxCr6m2b8A3JH9Y6O9Y5xHXRWfJ1ySaVOba6AoUHRcTuK5Ga8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTWpu94kLYje5SYGyoFlqQYaItIuJ9tO2SDvaGiA4uK0LTYQ/viewform


KINDERGARTEN OPEN HOUSE - MARCH 23KINDERGARTEN OPEN HOUSE - MARCH 23

Current and prospective IWA families are invited to attend our Kindergarten Open
House on Thursday, March 23! Visit our classrooms, meet our teachers and
administration, and learn more about our programs. RSVP to Heather Schmuhl at
hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org!

mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org


WARRIOR WEEKEND!WARRIOR WEEKEND!

Click on the video below for a sneak peek at the
​New IWA Library and Writing Lab!



Click here to donate to a student participant for the Fun
Run!

​Warrior Weekend is ourWarrior Weekend is our
annual spring fundraiser.annual spring fundraiser.

This year's eventThis year's event
will support the capitalwill support the capital

improvements to the secondimprovements to the second
floor spaces, including thefloor spaces, including the

New IWA Library andNew IWA Library and
Writing Lab and renovationsWriting Lab and renovations

to the Sean P. Bush '09to the Sean P. Bush '09
Technology Center.Technology Center.

https://incarnatewordacademy.myfunrun.com/3/sponsor_participant.htm


 
Warrior Weekend Ads & Sponsorships!

Please consider sponsoring either the Spring Fling or the Fun Run! All proceeds
will support the renovations to the second floor, which benefits every single
student at IWA. If you know of a business or organization that we should connect
with, please contact Mrs. Heather Schmuhl at
hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org. Thank you for your support!

Click here for sponsorship opportunities!

Warrior Weekend Raffle Basket Donations!
We are looking for donations for our auction and raffle baskets! We are looking
for experiences, tickets to sporting events, vacation options and more! Please
email IWA parent, Mrs. Susie Cheraso, at susannahbecherer@gmail.com if you
have questions or connections. Raffle baskets have been assigned by grade
level. View the links below and sign up if you can!

Kinder Prep Basket Kindergarten Basket

First Grade Basket Second Grade Basket

Third Grade Basket Fourth Grade Basket

Fifth Grade Basket Sixth Grade Basket

Seventh Grade Basket Eighth Grade Basket

 
SPRING SPORTS REGISTRATION NOW OPENSPRING SPORTS REGISTRATION NOW OPEN

Boys Baseball & Girls Softball, Grades 4 - 8Boys Baseball & Girls Softball, Grades 4 - 8
*Registration deadline is March 17*Registration deadline is March 17

Practices will be determined after sign-ups are closed.
Depending on interest, we hope to field baseball and
softball teams for Grades 4 & 5, and Grades 6 - 8.

Baseball or Softball Questions? Please contact Tony Leon
(rachelandtony@hotmail.com) or Chris Brooks ( cbrooks@firstam.com).

Boys Baseball Registration,Boys Baseball Registration, Girls Softball

mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/3e3a4083-9ea3-43fc-b668-44fd5fba9130.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:susannahbecherer@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-kinder
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-2ndgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-1stgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-3rdgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-4thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-5thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-6thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-7thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-8thgrade
mailto:rachelandtony@hotmail.com
mailto:cbrooks@firstam.com
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/361045
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/361044


Grades 4 - 8Grades 4 - 8 Registration, Grades 4 - 8

IWA SPRING SPIRIT WEAR SALEIWA SPRING SPIRIT WEAR SALE

Time to Spring into new IWA Spirit Wear! The large Spring online sale is now
open until Sunday, March 19 at 11:59 p.m.. All orders will be processed when the
shop closes and delivered to your child's homeroom before Spring break. 

This will be the last large online sale for this school year. If you prefer to pick up
your order, please contact Mrs. Bleakley and she will let you know when the
order is in. Sweatpant and jogger samples are available in the office to check on
sizes before ordering as all sales are final.

Click here to shop the spring spirit wear
sale!

CYO MASS & PANCAKE BREAKFAST - MARCH 26CYO MASS & PANCAKE BREAKFAST - MARCH 26

On Sunday, March 26, IWA will host a Family Mass with
a special CYO and Drama Club blessing at 8:30 a.m. at
St. John Bosco. Mass will be followed by a pancake
breakfast at St. Joseph Hall from 9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 
As part of the Keeping the Faith initiative, every Catholic
parish has been asked to partner with a Catholic school.
Fr. Matt Byrne has already been celebrating Mass and
the Sacraments with us since 2020, and this is just one

more step toward strengthening our partnership with St. John Bosco.
 
Tickets for the Pancake Breakfast are $5.00 per person and are available for purchase
below. Tickets include pancakes, sausage, juice, water, and coffee and must be
purchased in advance. Breakfast will be served from 9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
 
If you are not available to join us for Mass, we would still love to see you at the
Pancake Breakfast. Drama rehearsal will follow the Pancake Breakfast so we strongly
encourage our students in Seussical Jr. to start the day off right with a great breakfast!

Click here to
purchasetickets!

CAMPUS MINISTRY CORNERCAMPUS MINISTRY CORNER

Lenten Rosary PrayerLenten Rosary Prayer

Students are invited to pray
the rosary at 7:40 a.m. every
Thursday during Lent. We will
be rotating classrooms each
week, therefore an

https://hometeamapparel.chipply.com/IWAspring23/store.aspx
https://auth.digitalacademy.org/Curricula/Form/IWAPancakeTickets


announcement will be made
that morning with the location.
Students may bring their own
rosary or borrow one!

Contact Mrs. Hjort
at ehjort@incarnatewordacad
emy.org with any questions.

Once again this Lenten season, our students
and their families are invited to participate in
the Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowl
project. Click on the buttons below to learn
more about the CRS Rice Bowl and to
donate online!

Learn more about the
CRS Rice Bowl here

Click here to donate to
the Rice Bowl online

 
2023-2024 TUITION ASSISTANCE2023-2024 TUITION ASSISTANCE

We understand and appreciate the financial commitment that comes with the
investment in an education from Incarnate Word Academy, and strive to make
tuition affordable for all families by offering financial aid based on family need. If
you are interested in applying for financial aid, please complete a FACTS
application no later than March 15, 2023. More information is available
at https://online.factsmgt.com/aid and in the information below. 

Families submitting a FACTS application must also submit an Angel Scholarship
Fund Application. See below.

Diocesan Tuition
Assistance Timeline

Diocesan Tuition
Assistance FAQ

mailto:ehjort@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://www.crsricebowl.org/families
https://mobilizecrs.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.team&teamID=6105
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014KmTxWON9C-ZQ64h_pv2gdP2RvM96p1U0U0uZs2Piswp8tSL5ZkzgKjbjgrlM6700YYZe0HoRpj9TLlbOt_jiIf19baoDUqMsKtMSuxznOF-tFpFZjuHCg539xa-fJ7d7VRiftCYHARRL6q4dyScs_lXPZ-_69wY&c=y24yUwK_xSCEcMiDQf0kFetnbKauXevbBNYTfIrXMay8RzcPrzg77Q==&ch=IF0RQhs-82WkoIX7xtRw9bmGyPFOkJcxqBtWFeI90ECcxipN0IwUHA==
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/b0abe7cd-b915-4434-b852-4a147ce5feac.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/142fcf5c-e8d7-4223-9d1b-0f78054cddba.pdf?rdr=true


Diocesan Tuition
Assistance Brochure

FACTS Application
Required Documents

Angel Scholarship Fund Application

YEARBOOK ORDERS - DUE MARCH 10YEARBOOK ORDERS - DUE MARCH 10

Yearbook orders are now open!
​

Click the photo below to place your order
now. The online ordering code is incarnate23.

Click here for yearbook order
instructions

PTSU EVENT NEWSPTSU EVENT NEWS

Mother Daughter Event: Saturday, May 6

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/ed3af87e-6510-4826-8c69-d432613c9440.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/ac4d626c-09d2-47ae-85d6-6b4770170526.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/db780892-31d1-449f-b857-77e5e4ff6eed.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/76b9c63e-374a-4c7b-9fa7-23651ecbf92b.pdf?rdr=true


SUMMER PROGRAM OPPORTUNITYSUMMER PROGRAM OPPORTUNITY

Spice Field Kitchen presents: Veggie Adventure Camp at Spice AcresSpice Field Kitchen presents: Veggie Adventure Camp at Spice Acres

PLANT. PICK. PREPARE.PLANT. PICK. PREPARE.  Veggie Adventure Campers will get their hands dirty in our
Learning Garden, adventuring through the season's harvest as it evolves each week
and using it to prepare delicious, colorful foods. Along the way, they'll form an authentic
connection to the earth + their food and leave with newfound confidence in choosing
and preparing healthy ingredients.

Click here to
register!

IWA ALUMNI NEWSIWA ALUMNI NEWS

Attention IWA Alumni! Were you a student at IWA during 1964-1970? We are
looking for a picture of Sr. Edward, who was the principal of IWA at the time. If
you have a yearbook or a photo, please email Heather Schmuhl at
hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org.

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click
here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch

 
      

 

Incarnate Word Academy | 6620 Pearl Rd, Parma Heights, OH 44130

Unsubscribe hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byscongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/veggie-adventure-camp?cart=c49516fc-c103-4315-89ee-a24897f76656%21%2147766127
https://form.jotform.com/42575617255965
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/contact
https://www.facebook.com/iwaonline/
https://twitter.com/IWAOnline
https://www.instagram.com/iwaparmaheights/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org
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